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AS WE NEAR THE END OF THE YEAR in between sending Christmas cards and buying presents. try and find time to submit your 2019
show points forms to Geraldine Dodd. The forms can be found on http://www.bgvclub.co.uk/membership-voice-lod. Email
them to Geraldine at g_dodd@hotmail.co.uk or they can be posted to her at 28 Leaf Road, Houghton Regis, Dunstable,
Bedfordshire LU5 5JH. Bear in mind that, if in joint ownership, each owner must be a club member to be able to claim a trophy.

You may remember the article I wrote in the Summer Voice about PBGV Fleur, who was bred in a hunt kennels and, as such,
was never KC registered at the time. The best owner Barbara Kettleborough was able to do was register her on the KC’s Activity
Register. However, due to Barbara’s perseverance, the long process of getting Fleur accepted onto the KC’s breed register has been
worthwhile. She has now received the good news that, with the remaining elements accepted to support her Unverified Dog
Scheme application, all is now in order to progress to registration.

Thanks to Geraldine Dodd for letting me know that December’s winners of the Limited Odds Draw are Sue Brundle with £15,
Kim Smith £10 and Alison Cocks /£5.

Good luck to everyone travelling to the NEC for LKA. The gods have not been kind to us in this household as three of our
PBGVs have kennel cough, so I have kissed goodbye to over £113.
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